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To whom it may concern: 

 

The manuscript entitled “Clinical Correlations of Infliximab Trough Levels and Antibodies to 

Infliximab in Korean Patients with Crohn’s Disease” by Eun Hye Oh, Dae-Hyun Ko, Hyungil Seo, 

Kiju Chang, Gwang-Un Kim, Eun Mi Song, Myeongsook Seo, Ho-Su Lee, Sung Wook Hwang, 

Dong-Hoon Yang, Kyung-Jo Kim, Byong Duk Ye, Jeong-Sik Byeon, Seung-Jae Myung, Suk-Kyun 

Yang, and Sang Hyoung Park of the Department of Gastroenterology, Asan Medical Center, 

University of Ulsan College of Medicine, Seoul, Korea and other affiliations has been 

professionally edited by Boston BioEdit and was returned to the authors on 1 September 2016. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Kilian Perrem, PhD 

Senior Editor 
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